President Mickey Valdivia

Vice President Chander Letulle

Treasurer Robert Ybarra

Secretary Kevin Walton

Directors Dr. Blair M Ball Sarah Wargo Larry Smith

General Manager Lance Eckhart, PG, CHG

Legal Counsel Jeffry Ferre



NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

March 28, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.

High Valleys Water District 47781 Twin Pines Rd, Banning, CA 92220

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the San Gorgonio Pass Water Agency Board of Directors may be present at the upcoming Twin Pines Water Supply & Fire Protection Upgrades Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on March 28, 2025 at High Valleys Water District, 47781 Twin Pines Rd, Banning, CA 92220.

This event is intended for ceremonial purposes only. No official action will be taken, and no board deliberations regarding agency business will occur. However, to ensure full compliance with the Brown Act, this event is being noticed as a Special Meeting should a majority of board members be in attendance.

For additional information, please contact: Maricela V. Cabral, Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board at (951) 845-2577.

Dated this 20th day of March, 2025.

Maricela V. Cabral, CMC, CPMC

Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board